CCGS Round-Up

MFL 2"9 Mocks

In order to give pupils more exam practice and to help students decide if they will do foundation or higher tier at

GCSE we will be doing a 2"d set of French and Spanish mocks in the week of March 4th. The exams will all take
place solely in MFL lessons and the dates are below:

11 Girls groups
Monday 4th March 8:45 start - Writing - In the common room / hall

Tuesday 5" March -Listening-In classrooms - Info to follow
Friday 8th March 8:45 start- Reading- In the common room / hall

11 Boys groups

Tuesday 5% March -Reading- In the common room / hall
Wednesday 6" March 1:45 finish -Writing- In common room / hall
Friday 8t March -Listening-In classrooms — Rooms to follow

Senior Football

As mentioned at the end of last term, our Senior Football Team have reached the Kent Cup Final and I'm please
to confirm details below.

KSFA U19 White Cup Final
Chatham & Clarendon GS v Judd School

Friday 19th April
Ramsgate Football Club
Kick-off 20.00

If you wish to come and show your support on the evening, you can purchase tickets by clicking on the following
link:

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/under-19-white-cup-tickets-840309366937 ?aff=oddtdtcreator

In addition, We are looking at getting warm-up tops for the squad to warm up in on the evening of the game and
would be grateful if anyone is willing to sponsor these tops for future senior boys to also use over the next few
years at their fixtures. If this is something you would be interested in sponsoring, please could you contact Mr
Argyrides - nargyrides@ccgrammarschool.co.uk

P6 Reminders

Just a polite reminder that our same day p6 is in place to prevent your child falling behind and to allow them to
have a 'fresh start' the next day. Please do not ask us to rearrange their p6 unless, for example, you have a pre-
arranged medical appointment. If your child is in Period 6, you may have to make alternative arrangements to get
them home. Please do not blame us for this, rather discuss how inconvenienced your child made you. This will
further develop good learning habits and consideration for you and the family.

Macbeth and Romeo & Juliet Trips

Thank you to staff for organising two theatre trips for year 9 this week. The performances helped them
understand Shakespeare in the way is was meant to be experienced - live onstage. They enjoyed watching the
Shakespeare texts they are currently studying being brought to life with the DTC 'Revision on Tour' company at
the Woodville Theatre in Gravesend.






